
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

To: All IBSSA members  
   
 
We are now dealing with a world crisis because of the terror attack against  
Preferring destination in America.        
 
Our friends, whose representatives the country’s which being the victims of 
routinely attacks, aware very well to all this crimes and inhuman actions, but no
distinction are being made and there for innocent people getting heart.  
 
There is no doubt that we are witnesses to the biggest and the worst terror attack 
in the History, attack which probably will bring to a critical change in security   
Point of view, and in the security concept of the peace and democratic western  
Countries.  
 
We would like to bow our head these days for a signal of identity with the 
victims and the many injured people, and we are sending lots of encouragement 
to our friends in America.    
  
I have no doubt that all of us members of IBSSA, whose representatives more  
Than 65 Countries all around the world, will producing the lessons and do every 
possible thing intentionally in prophase to promote the security in areas which 
we responsible of them.   
 
 
 
 
 
Z e e v    G e f e n  
  
I.B.S.S.A. Head of VIP’S Bodyguard Department 
President  
The Israeli college of Security & Investigation 
 
 

   


